
 

Safety in your building 
 
10 December 2024 
 
1-23 Thornberry Court, 
Craven Park, 
NW10 8GJ 
 
Dear residents, 
 
Further investigations to take place on Monday 16 December 
 
We are planning to return on Monday 16 December to carry out further intrusive 
surveys into your building’s external wall system. This is so the original contractor Hill 
can inspect the issues we have previously found; they will be covering the costs for 
these surveys, which will inform their scope of remedial works.  
 
Additionally, this will include investigations into the 5th-floor glazed panels, which we 
were unable to access during the original survey. 
 
We’ll make sure we put things back the way we found them before the team leave on 
Monday.  
 
Further support 
• Check our document library for your building’s letters and documents – it takes a 

little while to load: 
https://www.networkhomes.org.uk/thornberrybuildingsafety/  

• Get in touch with us on customerservice@networkhomes.org.uk if you have any 
questions.  

 
Kind regards 
 
Raj Gandecha 
Head of Resident Management (Building Safety) 
 

A summary of this letter 
We’ll be visiting 
Thornberry Court again 
on Monday 16 December 
to carry out further 
investigations into the 
external wall system. 
This is so the original 
contractor can help to 
shape their plan to 
remediate the building.  
 
A reminder 
Your building’s fire 
strategy is stay put, so 
you should stay in your 
home unless you are 
directly affected by 
smoke, heat or fire, or 
are told to evacuate by 
the fire brigade. There is 
no communal alarm in 
the building.  
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